
How to obtain further information on
the Copyright Tribunal

Legislation
Copies of all legislation are obtainable from the Stationery Office
Bookshops, or through the Stationery Office Publications Centre, telephone
number 0171 873 9090.

The legislation also appears on the legislation.gov.uk website. Please note
that this site shows legislation as made at the time.

An unofficial consolidated version of the Copyright Designs and Patents Act
1988 is available.

Decisions
The Tribunal’s previous decisions and orders (from 2013) are available on
line under the section Decision and orders issued. Pre 2013 decisions are
available from The National Archives.

Decisions of the Tribunal up to the end of 1996 are summarised in The
Decisions of the UK Performing Right and Copyright Tribunal by Michael
Freegard and Jack Black. The Modern Law of Copyright and Designs (Volume 1
Chapter 27) by Laddie, Prescott and Vitoria also provides commentary on the
Tribunal. However, the opinions expressed in this book should not be taken as
indicating the views of either the Tribunal or the Intellectual Property
Office or the Department of Business, Innovation and Skills.

General enquiries
The Secretary will be pleased to answer any other questions you may have and
can be contacted at the following address:

The Secretary
Copyright Tribunal
3rd Floor,

http://www.government-world.com/how-to-obtain-further-information-on-the-copyright-tribunal/
http://www.government-world.com/how-to-obtain-further-information-on-the-copyright-tribunal/
http://www.legislation.gov.uk/all?title=copyright%20tribunal
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/copyright-acts-and-related-laws
http://www.ipo.gov.uk/ctribunal/ctribunal-decisionorder.htm
http://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20140603093549/http://www.ipo.gov.uk/ctribunal/ctribunal-decisionorder.htm


10 Victoria Street,
London,
SW1H 0NB
Tel: +44 (0) 207 034 2836

E-mail: copyrighttribunal@ipo.gov.uk and Catherine.Worley@ipo.gov.uk
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14 September 20201.

Issues with the Copyright Tribunal email address so a personal e-mail
address has been added temporarily.

18 November 20192.

Copyright Tribunal office address has moved.

11 November 20143.
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